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HEADQUARTERS EIGHTH UNITED STATES ARMY

Office of the Commonding General
APO 301 c/o PM, Sea Frencisco, Californis

11 April 195k

His Excellency Mr. Syngman Rhee
President of the Republic of Korea
Kyung Mu Dai

Dear Mr. President:

I am most grateful to you for sending me the maple trees and the
peppermint plant. 1 shall use them to beautify the landscape surrounding
the Army Comander's house and mess,

It was a cause of real regret to miss the trip with you to Pulkuksa,
As Yajor Paik explained,.the doctors are keeping me indoors with a cold,

Sincerely yours,
MAXWELL D. TAYLOR

General, U, S. Army .
Commanding




